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The Saxonburg Area Authority 
would like to extend its most 
sincere appreciation to the Butler 
County Commissioners Kevin E. 
Boozel, Kimberly D. Geyer and 
Leslie A. Osche. Also, the SAA 
wants to give special thanks to 
Ann M. Brown and Mark S. 
Gordon from Butler County 
Economic Development and 
Planning and Teresa K. Sparacino 
from Delta Development Group, 
Inc., for their help and generosity. 
The SAA has been graciously 
awarded $914,000 in grant funds 
for the rehabilitation of older 
sanitary sewer lines in the 
service area. These lines were 
deteriorating and were in need of 
replacement.  

This support has not only assisted 
our efforts in fulfilling our long-
term capital improvements plan 
but also reflects Butler County’s 
commitment and dedication to 
enhancing the lives of over 
10,000 southcentral Butler 
County residents. 
 
 
 

  WANT TO SAVE 
MONEY ON YOUR 

SEWER BILL? 
 
Beginning January 1st of 2025, 
customers can save an extra $1.00 
per month on their sewer bills, by 
signing up for E-bills. This means 
that the sewer bill will be emailed to 
you, and not sent via postal service. 
This is not to be confused with 
automatic payments. Every month, 
our customers will receive a $1.00 
credit to their account when the 
customer is signed up for electronic 
billing. Make sure to sign up for E-
bills through our customer portal, or 
give the office a call, and we can 
help set this up!  

 AVOID FEES WHEN 
PAYING YOUR 
SEWER BILL 

 
Sign up for automatic payments 
through our customer portal at 
www.the-saa.org. This will 
eliminate any fees that are 
associated with paying your 
sewer bill. Make sure to sign up 
for automatic payment 
deductions right from your 
checking/savings account. 
Never pay another fee and be 
hassle-free not worrying about 
missing a payment as well. If 
you have questions or need 
assistance, please feel free to 
contact the office at (724) 352-
1400 ext. 222 or 304. We can 
help! 

    

UPCOMING SAA 
BOARD MEETINGS 

FOR 2025 
 

January 21, 2025 

February 18, 2025 

March 18, 2025 

April 15, 2025 

May 20, 2025 

June 17, 2025 

 

  
 

July 15, 2025 

August 19, 2025 

     September 16, 2025 

October 21, 2025 

November 18, 2025 

December 16, 2025 

 

* The Meeting start 
times have changed to 
5:00 p.m., beginning in 

2025.  



 S A X O N B U R G  A R E A  
A U T H O R I T Y  

 

 

 

 
  The Municipal Authority of the 

Borough of Saxonburg was 
incorporated in 1957. 

 In 1979, the Authority 
changed its name to the 
Saxonburg Area Authority 
(SAA). 

 The Saxonburg Area Authority 
services approximately 4500 
customers in Saxonburg 
Borough, Jefferson Township, 
Clinton Township, Penn 
Township and Middlesex 
Township. 

 The SAA currently maintains 
over 150 miles of sewer lines!  
 
 

  Between 2008 and 2024, our 
service area increased by 
1,131 customers, an increase 
of 33%. Growth is expected to 
continue with the building of 
new developments in the 
service area. 

 The Authority has replaced 
over 36,000 linear feet (LF) of 
aging sewer lines recently. 
11,000 LF of pipe has been 
replaced with its in-house staff, 
saving its customers over $1.1 
million. 

 CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE FOR 
MORE FUN FACTS! WWW.THE-
SAA.ORG. 
 Fun Facts 

 

 

HAVE A QUESTION OR 
NEED ASSISTANCE? 
 
If you need assistance signing up 
for E-billing, automatic payments, 
or even just navigating through our 
customer portal, please contact 
the office at (724) 352-1400 ext. 
222 or 304. Our staff is available 
to help you Monday through 
Friday, from 7:30 a.m. until 3:30 
p.m. Our friendly staff is more than 
happy to assist you!  
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

Happy 
Holidays 

 

From the  

Saxonburg 
Area 

Authority 
 

 
 

   

 
 

HOLIDAY HOURS 

 

The Saxonburg Area 
Authority’s office will be 
closed the following days for 
the holidays. 
 December 24  

(closing at 1:30 p.m.) 
 December 25 
 December 31  

(closing at 1:30 p.m.) 
 January 1, 2025 

 


